
 

 

HOLLYBURN THIS WEEK: NOVEMBER 4th - 8th 

   

Hollyburn’s Framework for Enhancing Student Learning (FESL) YEAR 3:  

Our school goal this year is to improve number sense and increase 

student ownership of Math learning from K-7.   

THE WEEK AHEAD 

MONDAY  

3:00-3:30: BOYS GRADE 7 & VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE  

TUESDAY Volleyball Game 3 vs. BICS 

Girls playing @ Hollyburn 

Boys playing @ BICS 

WEDNESDAY SHAPLEK VISIT 

8:10-8:40: GIRLS GRADE 7 & VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE  

 

THURSDAY 9AM PAC MEETING in HOLLYBURN LIBRARY (all are welcome!) 

3:00-3:30: BOYS GRADE 7 & VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE  

FRIDAY REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY 

(please see below for photo requests) 

UPCOMING EVENTS… see at the bottom of the document 

 



 

Information, Request, Reminders 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE 

DAY 

 

On November 8
th
 we will be 

holding our Remembrance Day 

ceremony. We are looking for 

families to share photos of their 

loved ones who were members of 

the armed forces so we can 

celebrate their bravery and 

sacrifice. Please send digital photos 

of family members who have 

served by Wednesday, November 

6
th
. Whether they are veterans or 

currently active, we want to 

recognize their contributions and 

share their stories with our 

community. Please send photos to 

kmaukonen@wvschools.ca or your classroom teacher.  

 

WINTER PLANTS 

FUNDRAISER 

 

Decorate your home with beautiful poinsettias, 

planters and wreaths and support our school! 

Orders must be placed by November 18 and will be 

ready for pick up in the school gym on Thursday, 

December 5
th  

afterschool.  

To order:  https://hollyburn.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 

 

 

 

PURDY’S 

CHOCOLATE 

FUNDRAISER 

 

Want to know the most 

DELICIOUS way to support us?  

From now until November 29
th
 

you can order Purdys treats from 

our fundraiser!  Shop gifts for 

family, friends, neighbours AND 

yourself in one convenient place.  

Your treats will be ready for 

pickup at the school on 

December 12
th
. 

What you’ll need to order:  

1.​ Our campaign number:  

58622 

https://hollyburn.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home


 

2.​ Go to our fundraising website: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1002556-119281 

3.​ Click “Join Campaign” and shop away! 

If you have any questions about either fundraiser, please email Mrs. D at 

jdelucrezia@wvschools.ca. 

 

SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK FAIR 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED! 

 

Our Hollyburn Book Fair is coming up, 

and we need volunteers to make it a 

success! This is our main literacy 

fundraiser, and students love picking 

out great books. We need help with 

setting up, restocking, assisting 

students, and managing purchases. If 

you can help the week of November 

20, please contact Ms. Gratton. 

We're also looking for a couple of parents to be our main Book Fair 

Chairs! 

 

 

 

WEST 

VANCOUVER 

SCHOOL 

ADMISSIONS 

2025/2026 admissions opened on Tuesday October 15
th
 at 8:00am for 

all Kindergarten students and all Grade 1 –12 in-catchment students. 

Admissions for Out-of-Catchment and Out-of-District students opens at 

8:00am on Wednesday January 15
th
, 2025. 

For more information about admissions dates, guidelines, and information, 

please visit https://westvancouverschools.ca/admissions/ 

Please carefully read the information regarding new documentation 

procedures before starting the application process.  

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1002556-119281
https://westvancouverschools.ca/admissions/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER WEATHER 

CLOTHING 

REMINDER 

As winter comes, please make sure 

your child is dressed for cold and wet 

weather. Important items are: 

●​ Waterproof shoes or boots 

●​ Rain jacket 

●​ Extra socks 

●​ Warm clothes like sweaters, 

hats, and mittens 

●​ Extra clothes (t-shirt and 

pants) in their bag 

Please label all items with your child’s 

name 

 

 

 

TYPING PAL 

SCHOOL EDITION 

What is it? Typing Pal School Edition is a 

web-based application that encourages 

keyboarding practice for students, from beginner 

to intermediate. We are making this available to 

all students from Kindergarten to Grade 9. 

  

Students should go to the unique url for their 

school:Typing Pal and choose “Log in with 

Google.” If students have more than one Google 

account, they will be asked to choose their account - they should choose 

the school one.  

  

When students first log in they are prompted to take a diagnostic type of 

test that will give the program an idea of where to start them. From there, 

the program will cater to each students’ speed/ability. 

 

 

WEST 

VANCOUVER 

FOOD SECURITY 

PLAN 

As part of the Ministry of 

Education and Childcare 

Feeding Futures initiative, the 

West Vancouver School District 

has established a food security 

structure to confidentially assist 

students and families.  The 

West Vancouver School District 

Food Security Plan will help 

students and families by 

providing confidential financial 

support for families facing food insecurity. Families are encouraged to 

reach out directly to their school principal (blloyd@wvschools.ca) or to 

feedingfutures@wvschools.ca if they need support with food-related 

https://hollyburn.typingpal.com/connexion/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/growbc-feedbc-buybc/feed-bc-and-the-bc-food-hub-network/institutional-partnerships/feed-bc-in-k-12-schools


 

costs.  

Please be assured that all requests will be addressed with sensitivity, 

respect, and confidentiality 

 

NEWS FROM OUR HPAC  

Fundraising Goal – This year, HPAC aims to replace the school's supply of iPads and Chromebooks. 

Let’s come together and make a positive impact! 

​Thank you to everyone who supported the Halloween Dance & Read - A - Thon! 

​HPAC meeting will be held on November 7th, 2024, 9am at the school library. Everyone 

is welcome 

 

 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS   

We are changing how we share community news and events. 

Starting now, individual "Community Connections" will no longer 

be included in our school bulletins. Instead, all local programs, 

events, and resources will be found in one convenient location, 

accessible through a single link that we’ll update and share with 

you each week. 

All school-specific information will continue to be featured in our 

regular ebulletin. 

 

Coming Up! 

Friday, 

November 15th 

Family Friday at Hollyburn!  

more details to follow… 

Tuesday, 

November 19th 

Volleyball - Game #4 

Wednesday, 

November 20th - 

22nd 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday, 1:30pm Boys Volleyball Jamboree 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-5.pdf


 

Coming Up! 

November 27th 

Thursday, 

November 28th 

1:30pm Girls Volleyball Jamboree 

 


